
 

 

Public Hearing 

 

The Mobile Area Lodging Corporation (MALC) will hold a Public Hearing on the 

proposed FY2025/2026 budget for the Mobile Area Lodging Corporation on 

September 17, 2025, at 4:00 PM at 155 Water Street. A copy of the proposed 

budget is available for public review and inspection on the MALC Website. 

https://www.mobilearealodgingcorporation.com/ 

For information call 251.415.3075. 

https://www.mobilearealodgingcorporation.com/

